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Dear Oregon Legislators,

I am a retired high school science teacher. | have lived in Oregon for almost 50 years and
taught for 32 years. My children were raised here and are now young adults, choosing to
continue living in the beautiful state. I am frightened for their future because I understand the
science. Climate change is upon us thanks to our unbridled consumption of fossil fuels. It's
time to stop our wishful thinking, hoping for a miracle cure.

I support a strong cap and invest policy in Oregon. You must do the hard work of good
governance and take the necessary steps to reduce carbon emissions. Please! Pass SB 1530
and make sure that a significant share of the Investment Grants reach Oregonians who live in
the most negatively impacted communities.

Deborah Ferrer
The Dalles, OR
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